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Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held via Zoom 

Wednesday 5th May 2021 
 

Present: -  Cllrs Buffy Fletcher, John Millbank, Sue Isherwood, Ros Wyke, Sue Reece and 
Guy Timson.  Also, in attendance sixteen members of the public. 

 
21/152 Apologies for absence 
 No apologies were received. 
 
21/153 To Receive the Chair’s Annual Report 
 The Annual Report was read out by the Chair Cllr Sue Isherwood and is attached 

as Appendix A. 
 
21/154 Report from the Village Hall Committee – Chair Peter Bright 
 Chair of the Village Hall Committee Peter Bright summarised his report verbally, 

the full report is attached as Appendix B. 
 
21/155 Report from the Rights of Way and Footpaths Officer – Colin Booth 
 Colin Booth read out his report which is attached as Appendix C.  This was 

followed by a short question and answer question. 
 
21/156 Report from The Robert Glanvile Playing Field Trust – Chair Cllr Guy Timson 
 Cllr Guy Timson as Chair of The Robert Glanvile Playing Field Trust read out the 

report.  
 
21/157 Guest speaker on Dark Skies – Light on! Lights Off! Judith Chubb Whittle, 

Planning Officer for the Mendip Hills AONB. 
 Judith Chubb Whittle gave a very enlighting talk on Dark Skies, this was followed 

by a question-and-answer session.  A recording of the talk and a copy of the 
slides are available.  The Council thanked her for a very interesting talk.   

 
21/158 Matters to Consider 

(a) One suggestion was that maybe the Parish Council could place road signs at 
the entrance to the village stating they were now entering a Dark Skies Village. 

 
Meeting closed 7.54pm 
 
 
 
 
 


